
 

 

BAMBURGH PLAY PARK 
REFURBISHMENT 

The Bamburgh Play Park Committee was formed following discussions within the local 
community and parish council meetings regarding the current playpark. We aim to assist the 

area to obtain a new and improved play park facility. It will involve the installation of 
equipment which will fit in to the surroundings by providing interest and excitement whilst 

improving physical, mental health and wellbeing of children. 

 

We would like to share with you the Playground scheme that we have chosen from the 3 
tenders that were submitted and discuss ideas for fundraising  

 
Please join us in  

The Bamburgh Pavilion  
Saturday 19th February 2022 

10am until 1pm  
Refreshments & Biscuits 


